Barbara Goodboe Bisschoff
8309 Monroe St. NE
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

May 2, 2021

Dear Barbara,

People in our neighborhood have been disusing why there is not a crosswalk from
Able St. NE to triangle park. We have come to the conclusion that the best place for
it would be the intersection of Lund Ave and Able St. NE. That would require only
marking the cross walk, and just a short slab of concrete form the curb to the
existing sidewalk. The intersection at Manor and Able St. is a very busy, and would
create many problems for pedestrians, and hold up traffic.

There are many of us residents, that cross there and walk around Triangle Park. We
cross at Lund and Able St. because of the traffic turning form Able on to East Manor
Drive from both North and South directions, can be a challenge.

Sincerely,

Homs Cospin

Gene Cooper
Maple St. NE.
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432



